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Dated:21.6.2012 

NOTICE 

The date for DOPT's response to prospective bidders' 

questions which was indicated as 18.6.2012 in the RFP(Vol.II) 

of the project "RTI Call Centre and Portal" has now been 

changed to 22.6.2012.  Replies to all the queries would be 

posted on the websites rti.gov.in  and persmin.qov.in . 

Seo-dra r\taol, 
(Sarita Nair) 

Under Secretary(IR) 
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